District A1 Policy re Police Clearance Certificates for Youth Exchange Host Families

The following policy was adopted by District A1 Cabinet at the meeting in June 2013.

- 1. All first time hosts will be required to obtain a Police Clearance Certificate.
- 2. Lions or volunteers who have not hosted the previous year will be required to obtain a certificate.
- 3. Lions or volunteers who host consecutive years will be required to obtain a clearance every 5 years.
- 4. A valid certificate for other agencies dated within the previous year of the beginning of the Youth Exchange program be accepted for the District Lions Youth Exchange Program.